
March 8, 2021 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 

I am writing this letter in regards to the Lawton family marina. I have lived out here since I was 
5 years old with my family and in turn have built my home and reside on the family land for the 

last 47 years. My family that consists of 3 children and 5 grandchildren spend a lot of time on 
the water. Due to very shallow water, it makes it very difficult to put our boats over. Therefore, 

a dock would make it much easier. There will not be any additional boat traffic as it only 
pertains to family and will have minimal impact on the environment. 

 
I don’t feel that we are asking above and beyond anyone else as most houses going up and 

down Herring Creek have a dock not to mention that many of those docks are 100 feet. I firmly 

believe that it is within our rights to obtain a dock as well. 
 

 
Thank you for your consideration. 

 
 

Joe and Mindy Ribinsky III 


